
 

 
 
 

At this time, there will be no vacation bible school.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing 
(current dues paid) are encouraged to attend.  If you would 
like information about the Knights of Columbus and/or are 

interested in joining or are a member elsewhere and 
interested in transferring into our Council, please contact 

our Grand Knight, Sam Raabe at 541-523-0299 or 
Financial Secretary Hal Huntington at 541-523-2114. 

  

The next Meeting will be Thursday,  
June 21, 2018. 

 

BINGO is breaking for the summer.  We 
will resume playing on September 9th.  
Have a safe and blessed summer! 

June Duties 
Funeral Dinners—10; Albs—6 

Coffee Hour—7: No Duty—9 

Altar Society is breaking for the 
Summer.  Our next meeting will be 
August 19th following the Sunday 

Mass.  Have a great Summer! 

Thank you for all of the prayers 
and good wishes for my recent 
surgery.  They have been working 
wonders.  I am feeling much better 
and hope to return to church soon. 

 
Thanks again, Norma Upmeyer 

Fr. Telagani will be arriving on June 29, 2018 with Father 
Fisher.  Here is a brief bio that he sent to us . . .     
 
I am Fr.Telagani Suresh Kumar. I was born on 12th August,1977, 
in Tirnampeta, Andhra Pradesh state, South India, did my high 
School studies at St. Theresa’s R.C.M. High School, Narsipatnam 
and joined in the  Archdiocese of  Visakhapatnam’s  Minor 
seminary in the year 1994, studied Bachelor of philosophy at 
Visakhapatnam,  Bachelor of Theology  St.John’s Regional 
Seminary at Hyderabad , Bachelor of Education and Master of 
Education at Andhra University in India  and got ordained on 11th 
May,2004 by His grace K.Maridas the Archbishop of 
Visakhapatnam  for the Archdiocese of Visakhapatnam  

I served as an assistant Pastor in St.Paul’s R.C.M. 
Church at Anakapalli for one year (June,2004 to June 2005). I 
was appointed as a Vice-Rector of St.Ann’s Minor Seminary for 
four years (July,2005 to June 2009) and I was transferred and 
appointed as a pastor of Sacred Heart of Jesus church at 
Badangi  for five years (July 2009 to June 2014)  I served as the 
pastor of the Holy Family Catholic Church  at Prathipadu from July 
2014 to May 2018.  

Now I am here to serve in the diocese of  Baker at USA. 
It is a God given opportunity for me to serve the people of God 
here at Baker city. This is the fifteenth year of my ordination I am 
very glad to be God’s servant throughout my life. I am very 
thankful to God for  electing me as His Priest. 

With Prayers and God's abundant Blessings, Fr.Telagani 


